
 

Tri-County Health Care earns ACR accreditation 

WADENA, Minn. – June 28, 2017 – Tri-County Health Care was awarded a three-year term of accreditation 

in computed tomography (CT) as the result of a recent review by the American College of Radiology (ACR). 

CT scanning – sometimes called CAT scanning – is a noninvasive medical test that helps physicians diagnose 

and tailor treatments for various medical conditions. 

The ACR gold seal of accreditation represents the highest level of image quality and patient safety. It is 

awarded only to facilities meeting ACR Practice Parameters and Technical Standards after a peer-review 

evaluation by board-certified physicians and medical physicists who are experts in the field. Image quality, 

personnel qualifications, adequacy of facility equipment, quality control procedures and quality assurance 

programs are assessed. The findings are reported to the ACR Committee on Accreditation, which subsequently 

provides the practice with a comprehensive report that can be used for continuous practice improvement.  

The ACR is a professional medical society that serves more than 37,000 diagnostic/interventional radiologists, 

radiation oncologists, nuclear medicine physicians and medical physicists. 

ABOUT TRI-COUNTY HEALTH CARE 
Tri-County Health Care is a private, not-for-profit health care system located in Wadena, Minnesota. It offers 

care services such as minimally invasive surgery, cancer care, diagnostic imaging, obstetrics and rehabilitation. 

Tri-County operates a 25-bed hospital and medical clinic in Wadena, as well as six satellite clinics and three 

physical therapy clinics across Todd, Wadena and Otter Tail counties. Satellite clinic locations include 

Henning, Bertha, Ottertail, Sebeka, Verndale and Baxter. Visit www.tchc.org. 
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